
  

 

 

 
Dear Case Manager, 
  
Due to the upcoming Consumer-Directed Attendant Support Services (CDASS) rate change 
effective July 1, 2024, the Department of Health Care Policy & Financing (the Department) 
has completed automatic revisions to the Allocations and Prior Authorization Request 
(PAR) lines for CDASS services. The automated process will apply the Allocation and PAR 
changes effective July 1, 2024. The Department was recently notified that member 
allocations are not matching between the Bridge and the Financial Management Services 
(FMS) portal for some members, and is working on a resolution. An update will be 
provided once the error has been mitigated.  
 
Continue to use the allocation information available in the FMS portals to inform members 
of their increased CDASS allocation. The Department will provide a notice to case 
managers once allocations are corrected in the Bridge. 
 
Contact the Participant-Directed Programs Unit by emailing HCPF_PDP@state.co.us with 
any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
  
Department of Health Care Policy & Financing 
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